
From:  Kathleen Martin <kathipearl@icloud.com>

Sent time:  05/31/2020 03:02:35 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project - ENV-2018-2116EIR - State Clearinghouse Number 2018051002
 

I am very concerned with the proposed tower project, particularly being implemented in such a 
rushed fashion during Covid-19 quarantine.

I am in leadership with the following organizations which work for the health and welfare of 
people in the Hollywood community:

- Rotary Club of Hollywood
- The Salvation Army, located on Hollywood Blvd
- First Presbyterian Church of Hollywood on Gower and Carlos, which includes The Children’s Center 
on LaBaig and Yucca.

One question:

‘Why is the building of 46 stories deemed appropriate for the cultural and historic community of 
Hollywood, when currently the tallest buildings are not more than 20 stories?’

Thank you.

Kathleen P Martin
69 year-old Los Angeles native
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